East Lismore Community Preschool

Newsletter

Week 10, Term 4 2019

We believe in providing children with opportunities to discover and learn about themselves, others and the environment in an atmosphere that encourages harmonious, respectful and meaningful relationships.

Message from the Director

The end of the year is fast approaching and it brings me much joy to say what a wonderful year it has been. We have had many changes this year but what always remains is the quality of our preschool and the passion and expertise of our staff. This has been my first year as Director and I want to thank you all for your support. My love and passion for Early Childhood Education continues to grow and I feel very strongly that a quality preschool program allows children to grow strong in their social and emotional wellbeing and paves a solid foundation for success as they travel through life. I look forward to seeing many of you in 2020 and for those families moving on to 'Big School' I wish you all the very best, we will miss you.



Have a safe and happy holiday and a wonderful new year, Nat

Preschool News

- Preschool Accounts All accounts are to be finalised by the end of the week. Please speak to Louise
 or Nat if you have any questions or are unable to finalise your account.
- Gibson & Gabby— Please return any Gibson or Gabby items that you might have at home ASAP.

Dates for your calendar 2020

- * Wednesday 29th January— First Day back for Children
- * Thursday 13th February—Welcome Night 6pm at Preschool. Come and meet the preschool teachers and hear about what is planned for 2020 at Preschool.
- * Tuesday 18th February—Preschool AGM—6pm at Preschool, refreshments provided